


 

 

One Day Workshop on MATLAB 

A one-day workshop on MATLAB for undergraduate students was successfully conducted by 

Mathematics Department on 25-08-2023. The event aimed to enhance students' computational 

and programming skills using MATLAB, a powerful tool for numerical analysis, visualization, 

and algorithm development. The workshop featured an inaugural address by Ms. Reshmy P V 

(IT Professional) who emphasized the importance of MATLAB in academic and professional 

applications. The session was led by Ms. Sheeba George (IT Professional) who provided hands-

on training, covering essential concepts and practical applications tailored to the students' 

curriculum. The program concluded with a vote of thanks, acknowledging the contributions of 

the organizers, guests, and participants. 


